
                                                                                     Piraeus, 9 April  2020 

 

                             

Subject: Clarifications regarding the Call of Tender  for  the «Installation of Cone 

Fenders at the eastern part of Pier I» 

 

1. Please, be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the 

submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 15th  April 2020, 16:00 Greek time.  

 

2. The interested parties invited for on side visit on Monday, 13th April, 12.00 with their 

own means of transportation and PPA will escort them with the assistance of Security of 

Port Department. 

 

3. Due to corona virus circumstances, interested parties are invited to submit their offer 

through email via the submission of password protected file to the following email address: 

procurement@olp.gr until the deadline set herein. In this case, Procurement Department will 

require, in written, to send the password after the expiry date of the tender. 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender.  

 

 

      PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/item/download/14054_f23dd9546decb68c5fb16f5eb6eb42e3
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